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From: Alison Newton [Alison_Newton@barcaldinerc.qld.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 3 September 2009 9:15 AM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Objections to the Proposed Redistribution of Queensland
Attachments: support_0001.pdf

Please find attached Council’s comments on objections to the proposed redistribution of Queensland. 

 

Alison Newton 

PA to the CEO and Mayor 

Barcaldine Regional Council 

PO Box 191, Barcaldine 4725 

Ph. 4651 5625 

Fax 4651 1778 

 



Barcaldine Regional Council
Barca/dine Office

DH:AN

2 September 2009

Redistribution Secretariat for Queensland
GPO Box 2590
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Sir,

All correspondence to be
addressed to the

Chief Executive Officer
POBox 191

BARCALDINE QLD 4725

www.barcaldinerc.qld.gov.au

At its Meeting held on 19 August 2009 Council reaffirmed its support to be included in the
Maranoa Electorate at the next redistribution.

It is noted that in the objection No. 532 from LNP in part 6.9 it reads "Barcaldine Regional
Council should remain in the Flynn Electorate". This was taken from a comment by the Mayor
which referred to the number of redistributions the area has had.

Council has considered this matter at its General Meeting held on 19 August Item 3.1.3 and
resolved "that Council make no objection to being included in the proposed Maranoa Federal
Electorate".

Yours faithfully,

D Howard
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

ARAMAC OFFICE
Phone: (07) 46513311

Fax: (07) 46513156

BARCALDINE OFFICE
Phone: (07) 46515600

Fax: (07) 46511778

ALPHA OFFICE
Phone: (07) 49851166

Fax: (07) 49851162




